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Surprise Grant Awarded to GNAT
   Through its mission to be respon-
sive to the interests and needs of the 
Fort Scot area community, the Fort 
Scott Area Community Foundation 
(FSACF) presented a Surprise Grant 
to the members of the Good Neighbor 
Action Team during the Chamber Cof-
fee on May 12 . The $500 grant will 
be used by the Good Neighbor Ac-
tion Team to further its goal of helping 
qualified local residents improve their 
homes, which enhances pride in the 
Fort Scott community. 
   “We are excited to present the 
group with money from our granting 
fund. From time to time, the board of 
directors can see a need arise within 
the community that is not within our 
regular granting cycle guidelines. The 
Good Neighbor Action Team works to 
better our community, and we wanted 
to help,” said FSACF Chairperson 
Janet Braun.
   The Surprise Grant is not part of the 
regular granting cycle for FSACF. The 
regular grant cycle will open in late 
summer for the application process, 
and approved grant recipients will be 
announced later in the year.
   The Fort Scott Area Community 
Foundation serves the region in the 
fulfillment of philanthropic goals that 
benefit the common good and im-
prove the quality of life. The founda-
tion inspires a passion for generosity 

by providing leadership and program-
ming that is responsive to the interests 
and needs of those who are served 
both now and in the future.          
   The FSACF was founded in 2007 
by a group of citizens interested in en-
couraging philanthropy and strength-
ening communities. As a local center 
for philanthropy, the FSACF works 

with individuals, families, corporations, 
private foundations and not-for-profit 
organizations to carry out their chari-
table objectives and address emerg-
ing community issues. The FSACF 
is an affiliate of both the Community 
Foundation of Southeast Kansas and 
the Greater Kansas City Community 
Foundation. 

Carol MacArthur, Granting Committe Chairperson for the Fort Scott Area Community 
Foundation, awarded a $500 Surprise Grant to Treva Williams and Craig Campbell, 
co-coveners of the Good Neighbor Action Team. The funds will be used to continue 
the team’s efforts to renovate and improve qualified homes in Fort Scott. Pictured 
above are (from left to right): Williams, Campbell and MacArthur.
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FSACF Funds 
updates

Combined Non-permanent 
Fund : $7,410

Endowment : $167,436

Lean more about the FSACF on the web at 
www.FSACF.com or 
like the foundation on    
Facebook!



Yes! I want to invest in the Fort Scott area!

Name__________________________________________________________________________
Address________________________________________________________________________
City_______________________________  State__________________ Zip___________________
Phone______________________________  Email______________________________________

 _____ Enclosed is a gift of $_______________
 _____ I would like to establish:
  _____ an Unrestricted Fund  
  _____ a Donor-advised Fund
  _____ a Field of Interest Fund
  _____ a Designated/Agency Fund
  _____ a Scholarship Fund
____Please do NOT include my name in any publications. I wish to remain anonymous.
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